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EMCARE Training Academy  
Constantia Office Park, Corner 14th Avenue & Hendrik Potgieter, Weltevredenpark,  
Roodepoort, Gauteng 
 
Dear Caroline Matthews 

First Aid Level 1 Training for CPF Patrollers 
 
Thank you is such a small word but sincerely meant from the bottom of our hearts. 

To everyone at Emcare who played a role in arranging the First Aid Level 1 training for our CPF 

Patrollers over the weekend of 9 & 10 March 2019, please accept our gratitude. 

The training received has indeed been very valuable and educational. 

Zoey, thank you so much for sacrificing your weekend to assist with facilitating the First Aid training.  

You hard work to ensure we understand the information that was shared and that our practical 

exercises are done 100% is highly valued. You showed tremendous character by keeping cool with 

the loud and energetic group that we are. Your support gave us the comfort that we could depend 

on you to stick it out when things got a little hairy. Your exceptional work ethic did not go unnoticed. 

Your professionalism and knowledge are commendable. 
                               

                    

Our Patrollers are wishing the Emcare team all the very best and are looking forward to seeing you in 

future First Aid trainings. 

Once again thank you for your valuable time and knowledge offered to the Krugersdorp CPF Sector 9 

Patrollers. 

Derek Cloete 
Vice Chairman  
Krugersdorp CPF Sector 9  


